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Introducing Your 2016-2017 AHYA Executive Committee 

 
(19-August-16 – AURORA, COLO.) - At the Arabian Horse Youth Association (AHYA) Convention on July 
22, 2016 in Oklahoma City, OK, youth members had a chance to convene and make important decisions 
for the youth association. At this event youth meet members from other regions, elect new officers, 
discuss issues, and cast votes to make changes. This year the Arabian Horse Association (AHA) youth 
members voted on their new Executive Committee. The AHYA Executive Committee is in charge of 
running AHYA Board Meetings, discussing changes within the youth association, and bring forth 
important decisions to the AHYA Board. 
 
Your Newly Appointed AHYA Executive Committee is as follows:  
 
President: Flora ElmColone, Region 2  
Vice President: Kate Lewis, Region 11  
Secretary: Danika Overstreet, Region 5 
Treasurer: Tessa Kimbler, Region 6 
 
New AHYA President Flora ElmColone says, "I'm so honored and excited to serve as your 2016-2017 
AHYA President! It's going to be an exciting year ahead of us, and I can't wait to work with such a 
talented board on improving the industry which we love so much! I want people to know that I'm always 
open for questions or comments! I hope to get some more youth involved this year on the national, 
regional, and club levels. Let's make this year great!"  
 
With this new Board of Directors, the AHYA youth board looks forward to finding new ways to reach out 
to youth and expand their love of the Arabian horse to new members in their communities.  
 
To learn more about youth programs at AHA, or to get involved contact Youth and Family Programs 
Coordinator, Brenna Whitlock at Brenna.Whitlock@arabianhorses.org or visit the website at 
www.arabianhorses.org/youth.asp. 


